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PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

 
The Federal Government has declared Wednesday, 25 and Thursday, 26 December, 2024 as 

Public Holidays to celebrate Christmas and Boxing Day. 

 

Work resumes on Friday, 27 December, 2024. 

 

Also, Wednesday, 01 January, 2025 has been declared as a Public Holiday to mark the New 

Year, 2025 celebration. 

 

Work resumes on Thursday, 02 January, 2025. 

 

All staff on essential duties are to please discharge their responsibilities accordingly. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council  


